
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

  

 

• Effective pre-school program to support 
literacy and social skills 

• Qualified Early Childhood Educator on site to 
support learning and answer questions 

• A School District 60 partnership with your 
community 
 

We gratefully acknowledge the 
financial contribution of the Province 

of BC 
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StrongStart will return to regular hours on January 8th, 2025.  
On behalf of all the Early Learning Staff, we wish you a very  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 


